
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/8/2020 2:19:50 AM

First name: Lynne

Last name: Rosner

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am concerned that the Forest Service is proposing the Foothills Landscape Project that would

involve logging, herbicide application, prescribed burning, rerouting trails and building additional roads without

allowing for public comment on the particulars of the projects.  This new approach by the Forest Service seems

to be an effort to avoid transparency and prevent meaningful public comment.    


